

FELLOWSHIP TRACT LEAGUE

www.fallowshiptractleague.org | PO Box 164 | Lebanon, OH 45036 | 513.494.1075 | mail@fallowshiptractleague.org

A MINISTRY OF FELLOWSHIP BAPTIST CHURCH

June 14, 2023

Client ID# NT322
Thank you for your gifts received

Dear Friend of Fellowship Tract League,

"I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the house of the LORD." Psalm 122:1

Our annual Bread of Life Camp Meeting was this past May, and we can say we were glad to be in the house of the Lord! The preaching and singing were both encouraging and challenging. It was also a tremendous blessing to see 10.5 million Gospel tracts shipped out for India on Tuesday, May 22nd. If you would like to plan to join us next year for the Bread of Life Camp Meeting, the dates are Monday, May 20 through Thursday, May 23, 2024. This will be the 40th meeting since we did not hold a meeting in 2020. We will have our website updated soon for next year at www.breadoflifecampmeeting.com if you would like to register online.

We are thankful for all you have done this year to see the Gospel sent out to millions of souls all over the world. We have recently contacted the USPS to see about alternative methods to ship Gospel tracts for our foreign orders. Please be in prayer with us as we are looking into more cost effective ways to ship small orders overseas.

Thank you for partnering with us,

Jon Brown, Director Fellowship Tract League

***IMPORTANT NOTICE: To insure the deductibility of your contributions, please do not file your yearly income tax return until you have received a written acknowledgement of your contributions from Fellowship Tract League. You may lose a deduction for some contributions if you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgement of your contributions from FTL.